
 
Recommendation from the Pandemic Response 
Advisory Team regarding K-12 students in the IHD 
program: 
 

We will be in distance 
learning through at least 
January 15. 
 
 
District Leadership and the Pandemic Response 
Advisory Team will continue to monitor the situation 
and will meet on December 17, December 29, January 
7, and January 14.  
 


